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February 25, 2021 
 
WVSRT Members- 
 
The Alliance for Responsible Professional Licensing hosted a 
briefing February 24, 2021to review the findings and conclusions 
of its latest economic research study.   
 
This study is entitled:  “Valuing Professional Licensing in the US” 
and is the first study of its kind to link licensing and economic 
benefits for professionals.   While this document does not include 
Medical Imaging in their analysis, there is concern for future 
reviews and how it may impact our Profession. 
 
The following link will allow you to access and review the three 
documents posted to the Alliance for Responsible Professional 
Licensing website: 
 
 
http://www.responsiblelicensing.org/valuing-professional-licensing-in-the-u-s/ 
 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Nancy Godby 
 
Nancy Godby, MS-MHA, MA, RT(R) (M) ARRT, CHC 
WVSRT Board Chair 
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